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Dear Parents,

We are getting ready to celebrate our 100th day at school. It will be on Friday, February 24, providing there are no snow days between now and then. There are many wonderful activities associated with this day. This letter will outline those you can work on at home with your child.
Please help your child complete the 100th Day Collection and send it back to school on or before the 100th day in the bag provided. *This will be sent home next week 😊 However, you can start your collection at any time.
*We will be sending home a decorated 100th Day bag with each child. They are to make a collection of 100 items. The items for the bag can be everyday household items from around the house such as paper clips, cotton balls, Q-Tips, bread tags, buttons… (No food please!!!) You can collect 100 of 1 item, 10 groups of 10 items, 5 groups of 20 or whatever you choose. A good idea is to sort your items into groups and put them into individual baggies or put elastics around them to keep them organized and separate. This makes it easier for the children to display their collection.
The following are activities that you can choose to work on with your child if you have the time.
* You can design something to wear on the 100th day. In the past, some children have decorated a t-shirt or made a necklace with 100 beads. We have ordered crowns for the children to wear on that day. 😊
*Your child may want to dress up like they are 100 years old.
 * You can help your child count out a snack of 100 items for recess on the 100th day. (The snack will not be shared with other students) It can be 100 of an item, or any combination to make 100. It is easy for the children to count out 10 groups of 10 on their own. In the past we have seen many interesting snacks. Some small items that are easy to pack are: mini marshmallows, cheerios, fruit loops, chocolate chips, pretzel sticks, raisins, or goldfish crackers. 

* We are teaming up with the other primary classes to collect 100 cans of food to donate to our local food bank. The children love this project and enjoy counting the cans to see if we reach our goal. If you can send in a non-perishable food item for this cause, it would be greatly appreciated.
Have fun preparing for the 100th day! If you have any questions whatsoever, please don’t hesitate to call. 

Thank you,   

The Primary Team
100 Days at School!!!
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